


 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It may concern: 

Working for Sturgeon Electric on Concourse A West is the highlight of the last 20years of our company. 

By working with a team who was willing to take time to mentor a smaller company like ours and show us 

how to work on projects this size is worth a lot. Sturgeon has taught us how to work at Den as well as 

how to organize and perform jobs of this size. The sturgeon team has been extremely fair and patient 

with teaching us the process of working on large projects. The actual field team has been a real help on 

site teaching our foreman’s the process of keeping necessary logs to stay organized. Although there is 

still a lot to learn I feel the sturgeon team is truly dedicated in helping the company’s involvement in the 

MWBE and other programs offered by the city and county of Denver to the best of their ability. 
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Brian Ablanczy 

Sturgeon Electric Company, Inc. 

12150 E 112th Avenue 

Henderson, CO 80640 

Dear Brian, 

I want to thank you and your staff throughout Sturgeon Electric Company for your support during the 

many projects we have jointly worked on together. When I initially reached out to your upper 

management, I found a welcoming partner that has bent over backwards to help Solutions Mechanical 

understand the construction process as well as administration practices. We are now better equipped 

and have a much clearer understanding of the construction industry. 

We look forward to our continued partnership and collaborating on many future projects. 

Sincerely

?��

Ralph Daniels 

CEO 


